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Purpose:   

 

To recognize Guiders who have positively impacted Guiding within Harbourside Area in 

a way that goes beyond their job description. 

 

Guidelines: 

 

1. The nominee must have been a member of Harbourside Area for at least 2 years prior 

to being nominated for the award 

2. The nominee must have demonstrated active involvement in a Unit, District or Area. 

3. The nominee must have participated in at least 3 recognized trainings in the past 3 

years.  Presenting trainings and / or being a member of the organizing committee for 

Provincial Conference will meet this requirement. In lieu of recognized trainings 

Guiders who have demonstrated self directed learning to enhance their work with the 

girls or their specialized position may be considered if the Guider demonstrates 

evidence of this learning. Members who present or are a member of the organizing 

committee for COGS, Trainer week-end or Area Training Day will also meet this 

requirement.   

4. The nominee must exemplify the qualities listed in the Guiding Law and adhere to the 

Girl Guides of Canada - Guides du Canada Code of Conduct. 

5. The nominee can not currently be in a Performance Management situation or have 

been in the past 2 years previous to the recommendation.  

6. The award may only be received once 

7. Any Guider may nominate someone. 

 

Requirements: 

 

1. Recommendation must be completed on the Harbourside Area Award form.  

2. 2 letters of support must be attached to the Recommendation form. 

 

District Commissioners support is required prior to Area Approval.  Area Council will 

give final approval for the award. 

 

The award will be presented at a time set by Area Council.   Once presented, the Area 

Council must notify Records Management Coordinator for iMIS updating. 
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